
 

 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

 

CIAA RELEASES RFP FOR RETAIL SPACE AT ORIA 

Grand Cayman, Cayman Islands (13 April 2017) The Cayman Islands Airports Authority 

(CIAA) has released a Request for Proposal (RFP) to Develop and Operate In-Terminal 

Concessions at the Owen Roberts International Airport (ORIA).  There are 18 spaces 

available for bid in three categories: Food & Beverage, Retail and Duty Free/Duty Paid. 

 

Interested retailers can bid on as many spaces as they like, not as a package but as separate 

bids for each space. Businesses with a license to trade in the Cayman Islands will be eligible 

to submit a tender. Eligible businesses which are 60% or more Caymanian owned will 

receive points in the tender evaluation process as well as eligible businesses that are in 

good standing with the CIAA and currently operate a Food & Beverage, Retail or Duty 

Free/Duty Paid store at ORIA. 

 

Interested retailers can log onto the Cayman Islands Government E-Bidding Portal at 

https://cayman.bonfirehub.com/opportunities/3166 to receive proposal documents. 

Deadline for submission of bids is 4pm on Friday, 30 June 2017.  
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MEDIA CONTACT: 

Kafara Augustine 

Business Development & Marketing Manager 

| Direct: 1.345.244.5809 | Cell 1. 345.925.8651 Kafara.Augustine@caymanairports.com  
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